CCI Arts & Humanities 1 (Arts Intensive) Subcommittee

Memo 
To: Larry Krissek, Chair, CCI 

From: Bebe Miller, Chair, CCI Arts & Humanities Subcommittee

Date: December 8, 2010

The subcommittee met on Thursday, Dec. 2, 2010. We reviewed two proposals from the Art History Department concerning changes in the curricular requirements for both the History of Art BA and History of Art Minor, in regards to semester conversion. 

We passed on our comments relating to minor typos in the BA proposal. There was some discussion regarding History of Art Minor courses starting at the 2000-level; the committee felt this need not pose a conflict with the 1000-level rule.

We unanimously approved both proposals.
